MPA Faculty/Staff
Meeting Minutes

March 12, 2012
Present: Larry Geri, Linda Moon Stumpff, Lee Lyttle, Doreen Swetkis, John Gates, Erin Genia, Cheryl Simrell King, Randee Gibbons, Alan Parker, Marc Brenman, Laura Coghlan & Jan Hays
Next meetings: 4/9/12, 4/23/12, 5/14/12
I.
New Hire
Both candidates have been interviewed and have given their presentations. It was decided not to include a 3rd candidate at this time.
II. Faculty Staffing/Rotation Review
Lee prepared the next version of the MPA long-Term Faculty Staffing/Rotation Plan.
III. ASPA Evergreen Chapter fundraiser at Safeco Field
Doreen passed out a flyer and talked about the special night at Safeco Field, May 9th  that will recognize ASPA and other organizations in a pre-game ceremony and on the reader board. It is hoped that many from MPA will attend.
IV. Instituting ASPA memberships for 1st year MPA students/MPA scholarship recipients
Doreen explained the benefits of 1st year students being awarded memberships to ASPA. It was agreed more discussion would follow to address the funds to do this.
V. Briefing by Laura Coghlan

Laura suggested having a summer institute on transcript assessment using random transcripts from the last 3 years. Members were in favor of this.
RTALE stands for Remodeling, Teaching and Learning at Evergreen. It is a work in progress. One change will be self evals won’t be required but at student discretion and then would be included in transcript. It would become an academic statement form and would be option for grad programs. There will be campus advising days but that doesn’t affect grad programs. Alumni survey in progress.
VI. Online Application Update

Lee reported progress after review by assistant directors. Next phase due in 6 weeks.

